
 

 

 
What are you expecting? 

We want to pick up on the trend towards high-quality, original "fast food" and give small start-ups from 
the food industry a chance to present themselves to a large and curious audience. When making our 
selection, it is important to us that the offer is diverse, of high quality, creative and appealing. We try to 
avoid duplication in the offer, but we can not guarantee. 
 
How can I register for Green Week? 

You can register on our website at https://www.gruenewoche.de > Exhibit. You fill it out and send it 
back to us before August 11, 2023 if possible. Don't worry, we consider your registration as an 
application, you are not making any commitments at this point. From September we will make you an 
offer with a specific hall and stand area, which you then have to confirm to us. With your written 
confirmation, a binding contract with the Green Week is concluded. 
 
Do I have to exhibit for 10 days? 

Yes. If you unexpectedly fall ill, you will have to find a representative who will continue to operate your 
stand. 
 
Which stand area should I rent? How is it calculated? 

The stand area depends on your stand construction and consists of the sales front and the depth you 
need in order to be able to prepare your products properly without interfering with each other. If you 
come with a sales vehicle/trailer, you should let us know the dimensions including the shaft in 
advance. If you open a flap, it must not protrude into our corridors (risk of injury for visitors), so please 
let us know in advance how deep and high your flap is. 
 
Which stand area do I get? 

The stand areas are assigned by us taking into account many criteria. We try to take your wishes into 
account, but we cannot meet every wish. 
 
Is there a central dishwashing facility? 

Yes, we have a very great special offer in which we provide a shared small dishwashing room with hot 
and cold water pipes including a grease separator. Talk to us about it! Our toilet rooms must expressly 
not be used as a rinsing facility. 
 
What do I have to pay attention to when preparing my food? 

The Green Week takes place exclusively in halls. Unfortunately, for safety reasons, preparation 
methods over an open fire or cooking with propane gas bottles are prohibited. However, it is possible 
to connect to a natural gas line, provided your devices are suitable for this. If you fry with fat/oil, the 
use of an extractor hood is necessary. Visitors shouldn't have to look for you in a cloud of haze. 
Please contact us if you belong to this category - we will find a solution. 
 
What happens if I have to resign for various reasons? 

Before we have confirmed our offer in writing with the hall and stand number, your withdrawal has no 
consequences. After the written confirmation of our offer, a binding contract is formed between the 
Green Week and you and a cancellation is subject to a fee. You can find the exact conditions in our 
terms and conditions under point 8. 


